
Rock Brook School Mother’s Day 2019 Plant Sale 

PRE-ORDER FORM 

 

Please return your pre-order form and payment to school no later than, 

Tuesday, March 26, 2019 

 

Make checks payable to Rock Brook School. 

 

It’s time again for Rock Brook School’s annual Mother’s Day Plant Sale!  Now is the time to 

plan ahead and pre-order some plants for May delivery.  These high quality plants are available 

to you at excellent prices and your purchases will help to support our school.   

 

This year we have narrowed our PRE-ORDER offerings to help with the delivery issues we have 

had the last few years.  Flats will be offered in mixed color options and we will not be offering 

small pots of herbs.  We trust that you will understand.   

 

Please fill out the pre-order form and note that most of these items can only be purchased in  

advance on a pre-order basis.  Most will not be available for purchase on the sale days. 

 

Pre-orders will be ready on Thursday 5/9 & Friday 5/10.  Small orders can be sent home on 

your child’s bus, but you must get permission from the bus driver.  Please note that we cannot 

be responsible for the health of any plants which are not picked up promptly. 

 

(We will need volunteers to assist when the plants are delivered on Tuesday, May 7th.  Help is 

needed to unload the delivery truck and organize the orders.  Closer to May 7th we will reach 

out to see who can help!) 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Actual School Day Sale Dates - Thursday, May 9th  & Friday, May 10th 

 

On May 9th and May 10th students will visit the RBS sale and will have the opportunity to buy 

plants for Mother’s Day gifts for moms, grandmothers and other family friends.  At the sale we 

will offer assorted 4 inch pots of individual flowers, 8 inch pots of assorted flowers, 6.5 inch 

pots with sunflowers, 6.5 inch pots of Moby Grape tomatoes, 6.5 inch pots of patio tomatoes, 

and an assortment of 8 inch hanging baskets.  Costs range from $5.00 - $10.00.   

 

We will send home another reminder with more information prior to sale days. 

 

Please contact Christy Tracey  at (908) 431-9500 or christy@rock-brook.org if you have any 

questions about the sale. 

 

Proceeds from this annual fundraiser go towards the cost of school activities which are not  

covered by tuition.  We appreciate your support of Rock Brook School! 

 

Thank you!! 

mailto:christy@rock-brook.org

